
DCVO

on 

Saturday 22 October 2016 

This plaque commemorates the
Inauguration of the Usk Reservoir

on 

Saturday 6 August 1955

by 

Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II

accompanied by
His Royal Highness the Duke of

Edinburgh
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Invitation to

Unveiling of the commemorative 
plaque at the Usk Reservoir

By

Rt. Hon. Dame Shân Legge-Bourke 
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PROGRAMME FOR 22ND OCTOBER 2016

1.45pm Arrival at the Usk Reservoir, South Car Park.  
In attendance: will be Members of the Upper Usk Valley 
Rural Alliance (UUVRA) and distinguished guests.

2pm Dave Howells, Chair of the Upper Usk Valley Rural 
Alliance, will ask leave to present the members of the 
UUVRA, & the distinguished guests at the ceremony.  Ms. 
Emily Millar presents a bouquet to the guest of honour, 
Rt. Hon. Dame Shân Legge-Bourke DCVO

2.15pm Commemorative Plaque unveiling

2.30pm A vote of thanks by Dave Howells followed by 
Ffion Hemmings singing Calon Lân and all singing Hen 
Wlad Fy Nhadau, then leave for Trecastle Community Hall, 
to view information about the history of the Usk Reservoir 
with tea & cakes.

All are invited to bring any pictures regarding the history 
of the Usk Reservoir which may be scanned for a new 
community archive.  If you would like to know about the 
group supporting this initiative, please email 
upperuskvalley@outlook.com

     www.UpperUskValley.co.uk
PROGRAMME FROM 1955


